No.1-272 /2005-TW/! F1&
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE

khwk

Port Blair, dated/ Y VL? 12/2005

To
Ms. Anvita Abi,
Prof. Linguistics,
Jawaharlal Nehru University
New Delhi, Camp at Port Blair.

Sub: - Issue of Tribal Pass to visit reserve area-reg.

Madam,

I am directed to refer to this office letter No. 1-272/2005-
TW/1708 dated 9/12/2005 addressed to Deputy
Commissioner (Andamans) with a copy to you and Executive
Secretary, AAJVS on the above-mentioned subject.

You alongwith your research team have been permitted
to carry out the research on the project titled “Vanishing
Voices of Great Andamanese” by the Administration. As per
the normal practice you are to get a medical certificate from
the authorized Government doctor to the effect that you and
your research team are not suffering from any diseases
including communicable diseases so as to avoid health
hazards for the Great Andamanese before proceeding to the
tribal reserved area. In the similar context please refer to our
earlier letter No. 1-272/2003-TW /456 dated 14 /7 /2004 (copy
enclosed for ready reference) addressed to Deputy
Commissioner (Andamans) with a copy to you and others.

)‘ Yours faithfully,

A UZ\/} Encl:A/A O 2 - L
B G RN
‘ %’N’ Research Officer(TW)

Lho L




